Enclosure.

5th May, 1949.

Dear 81rs,

I am in receipt of your letter of yesterday
respecting the Steamer "WILLIAM HOMAN", and tulnk 1t

He well to enclose for your information and guldance
a copy of a memorandum of today's date relative to
this case.

I have also to call your attentlon to
the letter addressed to you on the 21st ultimo from
the Blythswood Square 0fflce,

Yours feithfully,

Clerk to @ N1
Classification Confaltideel
p The Surveyors,

o Lloyd's Register
Foundation
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